
 

 

 

 

Update: Stats SA dispute for organisational rights 
 

Members have been kept informed of developments through previous editions of the Informus (copies 

can be obtained from the PSA’s website at www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office). 

 

As members are aware, the PSA referred a dispute to the General Public Service Sectoral Bargaining 

Council (GPSSBC) regarding the interpretation of GPSSBC Resolution 3/2014. This action was taken 

after the employer (Stats SA) refused to recognise the number of shop stewards the PSA has across 

different provinces. The PSA also included the Department of Public Service and Administration in the 

referral as the custodian of the Resolution. 

 

The PSA has now received a notice of set down for conciliation from the GPSSBC. The matter is 

scheduled to be heard by the GPSSBC Commissioner as follows: 

 

Date:  4 September 2024 

Venue:  GPSSBC Boardroom G6 

Time:  09:00 to 16:00 

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

   

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: STATISTICS SOUTH AFRICA (STATS SA) 
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